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Patricia Baring

From: pbaring@cityofnapa.org
Subject: Development on Old Sonoma Road

From: Erica Timmerman  
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2023 9:56 AM 
To: Planning Department <planningdepartment@cityofnapa.org> 
Subject: Development on Old Sonoma Road 
 

[EXTERNAL] 
Hello: 
 
For the love of everything in this universe that is Holy, please please please make the developer put the entrance and 
exit to the new development on Freeway Drive!!!  Old Sonoma Road is like a freeway now (I live one block north of OSR 
near Foster Road and drive on it a minimum of 4 Ɵmes per day).  I have not seen any improvements to calm traffic or 
prevent traffic hazards on OSR in the 13 years that I’ve lived in the neighborhood.  With the seemingly dyslexic drivers in 
this city who constantly ignore traffic laws and the horrid visibility from the side streets off of OSR, it’s really a dangerous 
drive – I can’t tell you how many Ɵmes I’ve had to prevent accidents due to someone else’s negligence (and I can’t tell 
you how many cars parked on OSR get hit by drivers who speed in such hazardous condiƟons). 
 
Something really needs to be done about OSR, and it’s not adding several hundred more cars traveling on it. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Erica N. Timmerman 
 
Erica N. Timmerman,  
Trusts & Estates Paralegal  
 
Diamond Law 

 
 

 
 

 
 
    

 
 

 

 

 
 

 You don't often get email from Learn why this is important  

ATTACHMENT 24


